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July 16, 2017 

To: All Bidders/Plan Holders 

Re: Addendum No. 1 
Public Works Bid No. 2017-012 
Family Recreation Center Renovations (Locker Rooms) 

  
Addendum Number 1 is issued to provide changes and/or clarifications to the referenced Public 
Works Bid as per the following:  
 
A non-mandatory Pre-Bid Meeting will be held Wednesday, July 26, 2017 at 9:00 am starting 
with a walk-through of the locker rooms (1100 Oregon Avenue).  After the walk-through at the 
Family Recreation Center, the meeting will move to the Commission Chambers at 1376 Ninth 
Street for the discussion items.   No meeting will be held Monday, July 24, 2017. 
 
Each bidder is required to acknowledge receipt of each addendum in Section 3 of the Bid Proposal, 
failure to do so could render the bid non-responsive. 
Plan holders:  As a courtesy, please fill out the information below and fax this page back to 

the City of Alamogordo, Attention: Barbara Pyeatt, Purchasing Manager at  
575-439-4117 or replying via e-mail to: bpyeatt@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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